
 

Autumn Term 2024 

Friday 20th December 

NEWSLETTER 

Dear parents/carers,  

We have had an action- packed Christmassy last week at Highweek! 

Nativities 

Congratulations and thank you to all involved in the Key Stage One nativity this week. We loved hearing and watching 

the Christmas story through their performances of Born in a Barn. What a talented lot they are! Thank you for  

supporting this event. 

A Festive Christmas sing-a-long 

A big thank you to all that came to support the year 5 and 6 sing-a-long this week and/or donated cakes.  

We hope that you enjoyed all our musical events and performances this 

term over £150 was raised for the school from your kind donations on   

the door. 

Musical showcase 

   This week we were treated to a number of performances by our    

       Highweek musicians. Please see our Facebook post for the highlights. 

            Highweek’s got talent- or has it? 

                    To find out, please ask your children! Or take a look at our    

                    Facebook page later today. 

                    Highweek wins £5000!  ➔ 

                             REMINDER- HELP OVER CHRISTMAS 

                             Christmas can be a challenging time of year for many    

                             families. For help and support, please see the        

                             following links: 

                                        https://www.livingoptions.org/support-over-the-  
                                                festive- period/ 
 
                                              For support around domestic abuse – Victim   
                                              Support – 08 08 16 89 111 
                                 
                                                           To report a child at risk of harm – Devon MASH –  0345 155 1071 
                                             
                                                                To report a crime – 101 for non-emergency crimes. 999 for emergency only 
                                     
                               
                                                                             If you are worried about you or a family members health – 111 for  
                                                                                 non- emergency advice 
                                                              
                                                                                            If you need someone to talk to – Samaritans – 116 123 
                                                            
                                                                                                  Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

                                                                                                  Ms C Redwood 
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Rudolph Run Success!  

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in our recent  

Rudolph Run!  

Your energy, enthusiasm, and support helped us raise an  

incredible £825 for such a worthy cause. We're truly grateful 

for your generosity and community spirit  together, we’re making 

a real difference.  

Wishing you all a wonderful holiday season!  

 

A Busy Few Weeks! 

What a busy and festive few weeks we've had! From Christmas performances and Lantern        

Parades to Grandparents' Lunches and Coffee Mornings, it's been a season full of joy and       

community spirit. We've put together a collage of our highlights to celebrate the wonderful      

memories made. 

A huge thank you to everyone who has supported and helped organise these events. We truly 

couldn't have done it without you! 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! We look forward to welcoming you 

back, refreshed and ready for school, on Tuesday, 7th January 2025. 


